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Type A Emission Inventory Permitted facility representatives, 

The 2021 Emission Inventory report submission process started January 1, 2022 and the Arkansas Department of Energy 

and Environment, Division of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has sent a courtesy letter to all Type A reporting facilities with 

correct mailing address information on file. The courtesy letters will contain information regarding the 2021 emission 

inventory. Please review the most recent SLEIS application for your facility to make sure that no changes need to be 

made regarding personnel roles in the SLEIS system. If changes are necessary, please complete a new SLEIS application 

form (available via the DEQ SLEIS website) and submit it to DEQ (e-mail submission to 

emissioninventory@adeq.state.ar.us is acceptable) by April 30, 2022. Please remember that any users currently listed 

for the facility will be deactivated if they are not included on the revised application. Also note that facilities should 

contact DEQ (and submit an updated SLEIS application) if there are facility contact information changes at any time 

during the reporting process as this will ensure that the DEQ Emission Inventory team can always contact the correct 

facility representative(s) if needed. Facilities must complete data entry in SLEIS and notify DEQ that data entiy is 

complete by the data entry deadline of June 30, 2022. This notification of complete data entry is made by marking the 

report as "Ready to Submit" in SLEIS (this box becomes an available option once an Editor validates the report and no 

errors are found). A preliminary review will then be completed by a DEQ Emission Inventory team member. In addition 

to the courtesy letters, there are also additional resources available via the SLEIS and DEQ websites (please note the 

items in the "News" section of the DEQ SLEIS homepage). The most recent version of the Emission Inventory Flowchart 

is attached for your convenience and serves as a guide to the complete emission inventory reporting process. A 

document entitled "2021 Emission Inventory Important Notes" is also attached for reference and includes additional 

information regarding the 2021 Emission Inventory. As always, the DEQ Emissions Inventory team is available to assist 

facility representatives with any questions regarding the inventory. Facility specific reporting questions are often best 

handled on an individual basis due to the complex nature of some issues encountered. Please feel free to contact a DEQ 

Emission Inventory team member if you have specific questions or need assistance during completion of the 2021 

Emission Inventory. DEQ appreciates your assistance in preparing the most complete and accurate emission inventory 

possible for the 2021 reporting year. Thank you, 

Steve Tune I Emission Inventory Coordinator 

Division of Environmental Quality I Office of Air Quality 

5301 Northshore Drive I North Little Rock, AR 72118 

t: 501.682.0537 I e: tune@adeq.state.ar.us 
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